

Digital Commons @ George Fox University

Levi Pennington People

9-2-1946

Levi Pennington Writing to Mr. Strother, September 2, 1946

Levi T. Pennington

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/levi_pennington

Recommended Citation

Pennington, Levi T., "Levi Pennington Writing to Mr. Strother, September 2, 1946" (1946). *Levi Pennington*. 88.

https://digitalcommons.georgefox.edu/levi_pennington/88

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the People at Digital Commons @ George Fox University. It has been accepted for inclusion in Levi Pennington by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ George Fox University. For more information, please contact arolfe@georgefox.edu.

Rotary President,

Dundee Nut Growers Assn.,

Dundee, Oregon.

Dear Mr. Strother: --

Your information that the Rotary Club is not expecting to provide subscriptions to the Rotarian for its honorary members I should have followed with the inquiry as to whether I should pay for this subscription to the secretary or whoever sends off the subscription list, or should send the subscription direct to the magazine. Please inform me on this point.

motion, if anybody should feel that demotion is not the right wrod) raises a number of questions which I should like to have answered by somepody who knows the answers.

First as to my dues. When my status was changed, I was still laid up with the illness that kept me in bed for more than five months and kept me out of circulation for a much longer time. Please tell me the date of the change in my membership from active to "ornery", and the date to which my dues were paid.

Then I'd like to have the status of an honorary member cleared up a bit if I might. When I was an active member it was a pleasure to know that wherever I might be, east or west, I would be welcomed at any Rotary Club luncheon, and I could feel-perfectly free to go to such a luncheon. What are the conditions that an honorary member faces in that regard? Am I free to attend the Rotary meetings in other cities, or should I confine myself to the local club? Should I surrender my Rotary pin or may I still wear it? And the same for the Rotary button, should I wear that, or ought that to be turned im, too?

If you can let me know the answer to some or all of these questions, I shall appreciate it.

Sincerely your friend,

Levi T. Pennington.